
21 October 2021 

Dear Families,  

Thank you to the families of Prep, Year 1, Year 2, Year 5 and 6 students who have assist-

ed with their child’s return to school. We are so pleased to have students back onsite 

learning in the classroom environment. The staged start has allowed the students to 

return to school on a smaller scale and become re acquainted with their teachers and 

routine. 

Just in case you missed the Compass notification that was sent out on Wednesday, be-

low is the return to school dates for all students at Kismet Park. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As the warmer weather approaches, it is extremely important that the students of Kis-

met Park are wearing the school wide brimmed hat during recess, lunchtime and during 

Sport. Students that do not have a hat will be asked to sit in the designated area and 

will not be able to play and run around with the other students during break time. We 

have a limited number of hats for sale at the office or alternatively you can order online 

at www.psw.com.au.  

We have had a few inquiries regarding the wearing of facemasks at school. The Depart-

ment of Education recently released guidelines regarding the wearing of facemasks.  

Please see below: 

Face masks are mandatory for all school students in Grade 3 and above when indoors 

including at Outside School Hours Care (OSHC) programs unless a lawful exception ap-

plies. Face masks can be removed while outdoors at primary schools  

 For students with a disability, parents and carers should speak to the child’s doctor or 

regular health professional and with their school about the best methods to encourage 

mask wearing  unless an exception applies. Exceptions include students with a physical 

or mental disability where their disability means it would not be suitable. Parent/carers 

of a student/s who meet the criteria for an exception must provide their approval in 

writing for their child/ren to not wear a mask to the school. 

 

 

Important Dates 

 

Nov 1: Curriculum Day 

Nov 2: Public Holiday 

Nov 5: All students return to school. 

Nov 11: Remembrance Day 

               2022 Prep Transition #1 

Nov 18: 2022 Prep Transition #2 

Nov 25: 2022 Prep Transition #3 
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 IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING STUDENTS ATTENDING  

REMOTE LEARNING ON-SITE  
 

HEADPHONES 

ALL students are required to bring their own set of headphones to school each day. Students will NOT 

be provided a set of headphones from school in Term 4 as this does not comply with the current 

COVIDSafe for schools guidelines and sharing of resources. By not having a set of headphones, this 

causes additional noise within the classroom and may affect the learning of not only themselves but 

also others within the shared space. 

 

 

VENTILATION 

To comply with COVIDSafe fpr school guidelines, we are required to increase air flow in 

classrooms and other spaces where people generally meet. This means that all occupied 

classrooms will have the internal and external doors open through the day, regardless of 

weather conditions. We advise that all students attending on-site wear a school jacket or 

jumper to ensure they remain comfortable on colder days. All labelled jackets and jump-

ers found in lost property have been returned to their owners if they were on site yester-

day. Please contact PSW if you need to purchase a new one or alternatively, you can visit 

the Kismet Second Hand Uniform facebook page. 

 

 

SUN SMART TERM 

All students attending on site learning are required to bring and wear a wide brimmed 

hat. If you believe your child has their hat in their classroom, we will ensure that they 

receive it. If you child does not have a wide brimmed hat, they will NOT be borrowing 

a spare hat from the school. You can purchase a KPPS wide brimmed hat through our 

office. 

 

 

 

CLOTHING DONATIONS 
Sick Bay are asking for clothing donations. We are in need of size 6  shorts or track suit pants. If you have these items please 

send them to school with your child in a plastic bag. We thank you for your support. 

 



STUDENT VOICE AND AGENCY AT KISMET PARK 
 

We recently surveyed our current year 5 students to see what they wanted school leadership to look like next year. 
We had 56 year 5 students respond to the survey and the results are indicated in the pie graph below. We will use 
this information and act upon it making changes to the 2022 leadership process. It is important that the students at 
Kismet Park have a voice and are heard.  
 
Mrs Goldsworthy and Mrs Stewart 



PARENT FUNDRAISER AT KISMET PARK 
 

It is our parent community that helps make a school successful. We are very thankful to the parents that contributed 

and organised the newest First Aid addition to Kismet Park. Our school now has an Automated External Defibrillator! 



Yesterday the Preps celebrated 100 Days of 
learning (finally!) We went on a number hunt and 
had a lot of fun. We counted out 100 items and 
we made crowns.  





Haiku Poem 

Written by Zavier Jones of 4A  

 



 


